From: Brown, Mark
To: Norfolk Boreas

**Subject:** Norfolk Boreas Project - Adequacy of consultation

**Date:** 17 June 2019 09:04:51

Dear Sir/Madam.

## **Norfolk Boreas Project**

Thank you for consulting Norwich City Council in relation to the adequacy of consultation for the above project.

I can confirm that Norwich City Council do not wish to make any specific representations in relation to adequacy of consultation.

## Kind regards

Mark Brown
Development Manager
Planning Services
Norwich City Council

t <u>01603</u> 212542

m

markbrown@norwich.gov.uk

\*

## **Norwich City Council Legal Disclaimer:**

"This message is for the named person's use only. It may contain confidential, proprietary or legally privileged information. No confidentiality or privilege is waived or lost by any mistransmission. If you receive this message in error, please immediately delete it and all copies of it from your system, destroy any hard copies of it and notify the sender. You must not, directly or indirectly, use, disclose, distribute, print, or copy any part of this message if you are not the intended recipient. Norwich City Council reserves the right to monitor all e-mail communications through its networks. Any views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender, except where the message states otherwise and the sender is authorised to state them to be the views of any such entity.

Senders and recipients of email should be aware that, under the General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR) (EU) 2016 and the Freedom of Information Act 2000 the contents may have to be disclosed in response to a request."

Scanned by the Email Gateway.

\*